Omaha students join in Holocaust seminar

THIRTY STUDENTS from the Community Hebrew high school of Omaha, Neb., will participate in a weekend study group seminar on the Holocaust, starting Friday, May 19, led by the youth group of Skokie Valley Traditional synagog, 8825 East Prairie, Skokie. Weekend activities relating to Holocaust studies

will include a meeting with Skokie Mayor Albert Smith, who will discuss the events surrounding the proposed Nazi march in Skokie, a seminar with Holocaust survivors, and an all-night memorial reading of names of concentration camp victims.

The Omaha students also will join the Skokie Val-

ley youths in Sabbath worship services.

Area teenagers are invited to attend the seminars. For more information, call Rabbi Dov Rosenblum at 674-3473.